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Date: June 15, 2010 

 

To: CISD Board of Trustees 

 

From: Kelly Penny 

 

CC: Dr. Jeff Turner,  

       Sid Grant 

 

RE: Set Time, Date, and Location of Public Budget Hearing and authorize 

information for publication 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Coppell Independent School District (the “District”) 

has reviewed the proposed Budget prepared by the District’s administration for the 

2010-2011 school year pursuant to Texas Education Code § 44.002. Therefore, in 

accordance with Texas Education Code § 44.004 and § 44.0041, the District must 

provide for a published notice related to the proposed budget and concurrently 

post a summary of the proposed budget on the District’s website, and then conduct 

a public meeting to discuss the adoption of its budget. 

 

Administration recommends the Board of Trustees adopt the resolution that 

stipulates the budget hearing will be held on July 26, 2010, at 6:00PM, 

Boardroom, Vonita White Administration Building, 200 S. Denton Tap, Coppell, 

TX  75019. 

 

 

 
 


